Shelagh Delaney

From: Sandra Tarr <sctarr87@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:58 AM

To: Shelagh Delaney

Subject: Case #PB2023-22 Eastward Companies

Hello, we are attempting to contacting the planning department in regards to the proposed subdivision adjacent to
Huckleberry Path and daughter Ashley Tarr's residence.

We attended the meeting this week and unbeknownst to us the case was tabled in advance.

Ashley's residence is on the North side of the road, one parcel West of the proposed West boundary 8 unit subdivision.

We wanted to bring attention to the Board that we periodically hear Owl's hooting at night from the adjacent woods
although not sure believe these could very well be Short-eared Owl , an endangered species. Destruction of native

species habitat is the leading cause of extinction.

We therefore kindly request the Planning Board take the required actions within its scope of authorities to determine if
indeed this is the owl's habitat and, if so, mitigate the plans to help preserve the owl.

Appreciate you pass this along to the Board Member and kindly confirm you are in receipt of this email
Regards on behalf of Ashley Tarr

Chris & Sandra Tarr



